




 

 

 

A motor carrier officer from the Oklahoma Corporation Commission screens a 
semi from the control tower of the new weigh and inspection station in Kay 
County. The new facility is located a mile south of the Kansas border along 
southbound I-35.  
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo 1 of 3 



 

 

 

 

Inside a protected inspection bay, Trooper Preston Lay from the Oklahoma 
Highway Patrol gets a close-up look underneath a semi truck. The Department of 
Public Safety will handle the truck safety inspection duties and the Oklahoma 
Corporation Commission personnel will staff the weight and document check 
functions of the Ports of Entry. 
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State leaders and safety advocates take part in a ceremonial handing over of the 
keys to a new state-of-the-art truck weigh and inspection station in Kay County 
on April 27. Taking part are {from left to right} Oklahoma Highway Patrol Lt. 
Landy Offolter, Sen. Patrick Anderson, Past Chairman of the Oklahoma Trucking 
Association David McCorkle, Rep. Guy Liebmann, Oklahoma Corporation 
Commissioner Patrice Douglas, Oklahoma Corporation Commissioner Chair Dana 
Murphy, AAA Oklahoma Vice President of Public Affairs Chuck Mai and 
Oklahoma Secretary of Transportation Gary Ridley. 
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